
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement
July 28, 2024 

10th Sunday after Pentecost 

Book Study  -  What If Jesus Was Serious? 

Wednesday, August 7, at 7PM, in the Trinity Room 

There are still two copies of the book available. 

See Pastor Becky following the service for your copy. 

 

 

Hoagie Sale Dates 
 

Month Last day to order Distribute orders and 
collect payment 

August 07/28/24 08/11/24 

October 09/29/24 10/13/24 

December 11/24/24 12/08/24 

 

Like the last sale, the choices for types of hoagies are 

the same and the price per hoagie is the same: $7. 

An order form for the hoagies and a sign up sheet for 

volunteers to help with the tasks involved in this sale 

are posted on the bulletin board in the Great Hall. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resource Room 
The St. John's UCC Resource Room is located directly 

across from the Trinity Room. Judy Garrigan proposed 

that the empty room could be renovated into a room full 

of resources for folks who come seeking help! With 

lightly used clothing and household goods, toiletries 

and nonperishable food, the St. John's Resource Room 

now helps an average of 7-10 folks monthly to get 

connected to immediate resources. Additionally, Pastor 

Becky and Andrea have resource lists and training in 

helping connect folks in need to the many nonprofits 

and resource groups in the area. They have even 

helped people apply for housing and rent assistance. 

One of the unexpected blessings of having the 

resource room is the way that it has connected our 

church more meaningfully to our immediate 

community. It has also helped us to strengthen our 

connection to the other nonprofits that call St. John's 

home. We have been able to work collaboratively with 

Guardianship, Battle Borne, and the NA/AA groups to 

connect with folks in need! Although we can always 

use lightly used household goods and clothes, 

what we really need right now is financial support. 

Please consider making a monetary donation so that 

we can purchase the most frequently requested items. 

Thank you! 
 


